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TOWN OF BECKET 
 
Notice of Planning Board Public Hearing for a Proposed Zoning Amendment 

 
The Town of Becket Planning Board will hold a public hearing pursuant to M.G.L. 

c. 40A, § 5 on Wednesday, March 29, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Becket Town Hall, 
557 Main Street, Becket Massachusetts. The purpose of the public hearing is to 
provide interested parties with an opportunity to comment on a proposed change 

to the Becket Zoning By-Laws. A summary of the proposed amendment reads as 
follows: 

ARTICLE : To see if the Town will vote to amend the Town of Becket Zoning By-
Laws by adding the following subsection: 4.2.11 Driveways. The current version of 
the Becket Zoning By-Laws will be re-numbered to accommodate the addition to 

the existing 4.0 DIMENSIONAL REQUIREMENTS section once approved at the 
Annual Town Meeting. Adding this new By-Law subsection will codify existing 

practices and enable landowners within the town the opportunity to apply for a 
Special Permit when an exception is warranted.   
THIS ARTICLE MAY NOT BE NUMBERED, AS IT WILL ULTIMATELY APPEAR IN THE 

WARRANT AT THE ANNUAL TOWN MEETING. 
The complete text of this proposed amendment to the Becket Zoning By-Laws is 

on file at the office of the Town Clerk and the office of the Town Administrator at 
the Becket Town Hall, 557 Main Street, Becket, Massachusetts and are available 
for inspection during regular business hours (8:30-4:30, Monday through Friday). 

They are also available for review on the Town of Becket website at 
www.townofbecket.org. 

 

 

 


